
 
Peace Public School 
                       Vengara 

 
Circular No: I/PSV/ACD/Cir/2023-24/14                                                                                      Date: 10/11/2023 

 

 

Subject: CHESS COMPETITION 

 
Dear Parents 

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to announce that the "Frits Chess 

Academy's Malappuram Chess War" is scheduled to take place on November 19, Sunday, at 

Parappanangadi. 

This event promises to be an engaging and educational experience for our young chess 

enthusiasts, providing them with an opportunity to showcase their skills, learn from one 

another, and most importantly, have fun in the spirit of friendly competition. 

We kindly request a registration fee of 400 INR per participant to cover the event expenses,We 

understand that, as parents, you may have certain concerns or questions regarding the event. 

We want to assure you that the safety and well-being of your children are our top priorities. To 

address any queries or concerns you may feel free to contact Mr. Jaseem (Phone: 9567922670) 

or Anju Augustin (Phone:9443912867). 

To ensure the participation of all interested students, the school will provide transportation to 

and from the event venue, The school bus will start at 8:30 AM on the event day to the venue. 

We kindly request all participating students to be present at the school premises by 8:15 AM to 

ensure a prompt departure. 

Best regards, 

 

 

 COORDINATOR                                                                                               PRINCIPAL 

 

Consent Letter 

I am the legal parent of ____________________________, who is a student at Class ________         

I hereby grant consent for my child to participate in the Chess competition organized by the 

Fritz chess academy, scheduled to take place in 19th November 2023.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                PARENTS SIGN: _____________  


